Members of Barrow Parish Council are summoned to attend a Parish Council meeting
on Monday 24 January 2022 at Barrow Primary School commencing at 7.00pm.

Agenda
Welcome address by the Chair.

1. Apologies for absence.

2. Toreceive declarations of disclosable pecuniary and other registrable and non-registrable
interests.

3. To consider the minutes of the Council meeting held on 13 December 2021 for approval.
4. To adjourn the meeting for a period of public discussion.

5. Financial considerations:
a. To consider and agree the accounts to date for approval

b. To consider and agree the cheques to be signed for approval.

6. To consider planning matters for January 2022:
a. Appeal of application of a proposed development at Whiteacre Lane, Barrow.

b. Application for substitution of house type and addition of garages for land off
Sheepfold Crescent Barrow) along with revised drainage details. ref: (3/2020/0332).

7. Updates and reports from Councillors:
- Councillor Lee Street: Mulbury Homes land, Rowland Homes land and School
Governors report.

b. Councillor David Birtwhistle: General update
8. Registration of Barrow Playing Fields — Update and possible charges to cover land valuation.
9. Trees on Trafford Gardens and on the strip of Council owned land off Washbrook Close.
10. Parish Newsletter - Update.
11. The Queens Platinum Jubilee - Celebrations.
12. Any other business.
13. Dates of future meetings.

By virtue of paragraph 1 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the Local Government Act 1972, the press
and public are excluded from the next two agenda items.

14. Burial Committee - Update by the Chair.

15. Financial considerations for the new Parish Council Clerk.

Members of the public are welcome to attend, social distancing will be in operation and
face masks should be worn.

Mike Hill, Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Barrow Parish Council.

Email: clerk@barrowparishcouncil.org.uk Phone: 07582 670562 Web: www.barrowparishcouncil.org.uk



